
COPACS

 Proudly sponsors

Interactive Math Night 

“This is an informative, practical, and interactive session for parents. Our goal is to provide 
an opportunity for parents to gain a better understanding of current math curriculum and 
teaching. Talented district staff with Math expertise will be volunteering their time to meet 
with us. All academic levels will be addressed in appropriate grade groupings.

Wednesday, October 23, 2013 @ 7pm

ROYAL OAK MIDDLE SCHOOL

Open to all SD63 Parents and Guardians

RSVP: copacssd63@gmail.com


